
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NH 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
 
Seasonal Rubbish Collection for town beaches in the Town of Rye, collection to 
commence Friday, May 20, 2022 and end on Monday, September 12, 2022. Consisting 
of collection, transportation, and disposal of rubbish accumulated from two town 
beaches. Proposals must be quoted on a lump sum basis. 
 
Proposals must be marked on the outside as “Beach Rubbish”. 
 
Proposals must be received in the Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 
03870 no later than 2:00 p.m., Thursday, April 21, 2022. For additional information 
contact the Director of Public Works at (603)964-5523 or email jrucker@town.rye.nh.us. 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any reason 
which is determined to be in the best interest of the Town of Rye.  
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